
Llantilio Pertholey  

Church in Wales Primary 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in 
good health. 

 

Firstly, thank you to those of you who have been 
waiting on further information regarding HUB provi-
sion for your patience.  Thank you to all parents who 
have completed the form regarding the HUB provision.  There seemed to be a 
glitch for some who were trying to access via a mobile phone.  Please do not 
worry if you have had difficulties.  If you have emailed us the details that is 
fine. 

Thank to those of you who have supervised your children completing and up-
loading the school work this week.  We understand that this is not an easy op-
tion for many of us.  Home learning and distance teaching is a challenge for all!  
Please be assured that we are here for you if you are experiencing any difficul-
ties with the technology or the work itself.   

Please note that we are unable to print work out.  Teachers are working from 
home.  The work does not need to be printed.  We have provided every child 
with a book to complete work in.  We have also loaned out IT equipment to the 
most needy families. 

As I wrote yesterday, it is important that all children engage with the online 
learning.  We need to do our very best to ensure that our youngsters do not fall 
behind in their learning.  I have asked teachers to call any parents of pupils 
who do not upload work to SeeSaw and to keep me informed. 

We will be open for educational support for our most vulnerable pupils and for 
children of keyworkers.  From Wednesday 6th January—Friday 15th January, 
the school will be open from 8.45am–3.45pm for the applications that have 
been accepted.  We will offer breakfast for any pupils who come to school dur-
ing this time.  Please could all children bring refreshments and lunch to last 
them for the whole time they are in the HUB. 
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Transport will continue to be provided for those children who 
usually access it. 

 

If you have any queries please could you email the school.  We 
are trying to reduce the number of members of staff in school.  
We may not be able to answer the phone or listen to phone mes-
sages.  However, emails are able to be monitored away from 
school. 

 

I will be using this time to review the risk assessment in school.  It 
is very important to keep our pupils, parents and school staff as 
safe as possible when we do return. 

 

I will let you know any further information as I get clarification. 

 

 

Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

(headteacher) 
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